# THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • May 11, 2012

Monday 5/14	Second Grade Orientation
Tuesday 5/15	Annual Budget Vote & Board Elections – Field House 6AM-10PM SCOPE Program – Grades 5 & 6 Art Show at the HS SIT
Wednesday 5/16	Wacky Wednesday 3 Terry - Rain Forest Writing Celebration 9-10AM
Thursday 5/17	LHTV Morning Announcements LHSPTG Meeting Grade 2 CSH Whaling Museum 9:30-1:30PM Sub Day in the Cafeteria 2 <sup>nd</sup> Grade Parent Orientation - 7PM
Friday 5/18	Student Council Trip to CSH Library -10:45-1:30PM

# FROM THE SCHOOL

## BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 12th at 8PM at the DO.

# **COOL THE EARTH COUPON COLLECTION WINNERS**

The following students have won a prize for their commitment to Lloyd Harbor and the Earth: Michael Bruderman, Cameron Starkins, Lauren Bavaro, Isabella Voarino, Gabrielle Garra, Casey Schnieder, Catherine Romanoff, Tyler Pennetta, Sean McAuley, Bianca Kelly, Maggie Leonard, Hannah Terry, Casey Spielberg, Samantha Healey, Emma Baudo, Julia Grossman, Silje Loevdal, Jillian Coughlin and Christopher Mormile. Through the program, we have learned about energy, climate and solutions to climate changes. Lloyd Harbor would like to thank Ms. Grossman and Ms. Schneider, with a special thanks to Mr. Paul R. Bear for all his help.

## FLES WINNERS

CSH FLES program is this year's winner of the NY State Assoc. of Foreign Language Teachers
Outstanding FLES Program Award. Our students participated in the LI Language Teachers Assoc.
Competition in Spanish Poetry Recitation. Lara Strunk received honorable mention, Julia Wallace
placed second and Dylan Baltrus placed first. The poster contest winners are third place Allison Moran,
second place, Hannah Terry and first place Lindsay DeRosa.

#### **INTRAMURALS**

The last day of intramurals is May 15 for grade five and May 17 for grade six.

# STAFF APPRECIATION LUNCHEON

We would like to thank Trish Colon and her entire committee who served an unbelievably delicious luncheon to our entire staff. The food was outstanding with an incredible variety. We appreciate all your time and effort.

## BAND REHEARSAL SCHEDULE - GRADE FOUR

All rehearsals will be in the Band Room before school from 8-8:40. Students should bring their instrument and Essential Elements Book to all rehearsals where attendance will be taken. **The dates for the rehearsals are May 16, 21 and 30.** 

## "YOUR WAY SUB DAY"

The PTG and Gerri Tiger are introducing another Fun Food Day for the students. Look in your child's backpack today for an order form to pre-order sub sandwiches on Thursday, May 17<sup>th</sup>.

# **NEW STUDENT**

Please welcome Georgia Meak, a new student in Mrs. Clark's second grade class.

## **FROM THE NURSE**

All **third graders** are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to entering fourth grade. All **fifth graders** are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth grade. All required paperwork must be brought to the health office. Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a doctor's clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to illness, he/she is not permitted to attend any after-school activity.

# FROM THE LHS/PTG

# <u>Please visit our website, lhsptg.or</u> - Post a comment on lhsptg.wikispaces.com <u>LHS\*PTG Event Announcements</u>

Are you currently receiving Monday weekly reminders, event announcements and grade specific event e-mails? A great deal of information goes out during the week (and sometimes on weekends!). Don't miss out! Make sure you are signed up! Go to our website and click on the **E-Mail Sign Up** page. While you are there, explore our website! Then, post a comment on lhsptg.wikispaces.com. Overwhelmed by it all? You are not the only one! E-mail RandiSolis@me.com for some help!

## What Interests You?

Tell us about your experiences with the LHS\*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Would you like to publicly thank a parent or a teacher? Go to our NEW LHS\*PTG Interest Page and tell us about it! Ihsptg.wikispaces.com (copy and paste into your browser)

### GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Have you tried GoodDining? New GoodDining members earn an additional \$5 bonus donation when you join and dine in May during National Dine Out for Charity Month. GoodDining members earn up to 6% of their bill as a donation for LHS at over 10,000 participating restaurants nationwide and many right here in Huntington! To sign up, copy and paste this link into your rowser:http://www.goodsearch.com/gooddining.aspx?charityid=933952

## Pink Link Mother/Daughter LHS\*PTG Shopping Event

Thank you to everyone who participated! The Pink Link donated 20% of your purchases back to the LHS\*PTG!

Box Tops

Keep collecting your box tops now and you can become a Champion Box Top Collector! The student who collects the most box tops will earn a gift basket from our very own school store! Simply send in your unexpired box tops in a zipper bag with the form sent home by Thursday, May 24th. Place them in the box top bin behind Mr. Mike's desk. The student with the highest box top total wins. Ask aunts, uncles, grandparents, neighbors and friends to help you. The winner will be announced in early June. Remember....the more people you can get to help you by saving their box tops for you, the better chance you have of becoming Lloyd Harbor's Box Top Champion! If you have any questions, please call or email Dina Cosmai at 351-7161,dcos08@optonline.net. Access the form and a list of Box Top products at the Ihsptg.org website on the Home page and Flyers page.

#### Food Pantry

A delivery was made to TriYCA! Thank you for your participation! Please continue to have your child bring in any healthy after-school snacks, drinks, pasta, or cereal. Microwave popcorn and granola bars are favorites of the children. Items can be placed in our bins located outside the cafeteria. Your continued generosity and support is greatly appreciated.

## **Teacher/Staff Appreciation Lunch**

Thank you to every single person who helped make the Staff Appreciation Luncheon a huge success!!! Each guest said the food was awesome and they were thrilled at how much love and enthusiasm our community showered on them. This year might very well be a 'bestever'!!! Thank you so much for making this a seamless event to carry out! Tricia Colon, Staff Appreciation Chairperson.

#### Live Broadcast Video Gift (IPTV)

Ask your children how the morning announcements are made now!

# Save the Children Long Island Benefit

Please view the attached invitation and R.S.V.P. card for the upcoming *Sail into Summer* with *Save the Children* Long Island Council Benefit.

#### LHS/PTG Thank You Breakfast

Please come on Thursday, May 17th at 9:15AM to the Little Theater. A Paperless Post invite was sent to all. Please R.S.V.P. by Monday, May 14th. If you did not receive an invite, please R.S.V.P. your "yes" to info@lhsptg.org by Monday, May 14th as well. It is time to celebrate the accomplishments and the smart work performed this school year by the kind and generous parents of LHS, who through your time and effort, keep the school/home connection vibrant and alive, and helps our children thrive! THANK YOU!!! WE APPRECIATE WHAT YOU DO!!